
August 24, 2021 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. August 

24, 2021 adjourned from August 17, 2021. 

Present:  Supervisors Smith and Jensvold 

Absent: Durby 

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the August 17, 2021 Board Meeting and the Agenda for August 

24, 2021.   All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The website for information for Covid-19 for Winnebago County is 

www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed Secondary roads including, asphalt patching 

at Rice Lake, A38 east of Leland, R72/Hwy 69 intersection, A16 one mile west of 

Scarville, and at the salt shed. 

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage matters including DD 5 Lat 19.  

Oswald levied DD 5 Lat 19 for engineering services.  A landowner did not agree with the 

levy.  The Board of Supervisors, acting as Trustees for DD 5, discussed the issue and felt 

if Lat 19 had not been cut through by a private ditch the original petition would not have 

been filed.  No action was taken.  DD 5 Lat 19 will pay for the engineering fees. 

Don Brown, RenoDry discussed his proposal.  This was tabled until next week.   

The following Manure Management plans were received by the Auditor’s office: 

Eagle 14 # 71067; F021 #58669; Hawkeye Seven # 60820; in Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. August 31, 2021. 

__________________________ 
Susan Smith, Vice-Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 

http://www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov/

